
Phillips  Murrah  attorneys
address  wind  energy  impacts
on real property

Jim  Roth  and  C.
Eric  Davis  are
attorneys  in  the
Energy  and
Natural Resources
Practice Group at
Phillips Murrah.

Phillips Murrah Director Jim Roth and attorney C. Eric Davis
spoke about clean energy in Oklahoma at recent presentations
hosted by the Oklahoma Bar Association.

The OBA’s Real Property Section hosted the Cleverdon Round
Table event on May 18 in Oklahoma City and on May 19 in Tulsa.

The presentation outlined Oklahoma’s potential as a national
leader in wind resources noting that Oklahoma generates the
third most electricity from wind energy nationwide.

In discussing real property law impacts, Roth and Davis noted
wind energy can be viewed as involving competing interests of
landowners and how to respectively balance the rights of those
landowners  receiving  compensation  versus  those  out  of
proximity  of  wind  facilities  or  turbines.
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Roth presented in Oklahoma City, and Davis presented in Tulsa.


